
         

 

 

 

 

As you know it is the Year of PE, each month we will be writing a newsletter to keep you updated on 

all of the sporting events we have been involved in at Alexander Hosea School. 

Orienteering- Monday 14th November 2016. 

On Monday, 8 children from Key stage 1 and Key stage 2, attended an orienteering event at 

Gillingstool School. The children said that they really enjoyed it apart from when the man gave 

them the wrong direction to start and they got lost! 

   

The children followed maps, to help them to explore the school grounds and find the points 

located on the map. A great time was had by all.  

 

 

     Ready, Steady, Go! 

November 2016 

Indoor Athletics- Thursday 17th November 2016 

18 children from Years 5 and 6 were chosen to participate in the Indoor Athletics event at KLB, 

competing against other local schools. 

The children took part in a range of different sporting activities, including a range of relays, long 

jump, triple jump, ball throwing and javelin! 

All the children showed super team spirit and attitude.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Miss Pursey 

PE Leader 

A big ‘Thank you’ to Mrs Barry and 

Mrs Ward for taking the children to 

Orienteering and Mrs MacAleese for 

going with the children to indoor 

athletics.  

 

Also thank you to all the parents, 

who have supported us by 

transporting the children to all of 

these events.  

 

Coming up in December……… 

 

On the 1st December, we are taking 

part in a mixed Netball tournament 

at KLB, good luck to all of the 

children participating.  

 

We will also be having our first 

intra-school sport competition, 

where year groups will be 

competing against their peers in the 

sports we have been learning this 

term with our sports coach. There 

will be house points to be won, as 

well as a small trophy for one child 

being identified as the best ‘team 

player’ for their year group.  

Results will be in the next sporting 

newsletter.  

 


